Villas of Northville Hills Executive Meeting Tuesday, April 23, 2013

Attendees: D. Boggs, J. Lapenta, J. Miller, C. Schnepel

Absent with notice: L. Zaddach

Mr. Boggs called an Executive Meeting for Tuesday, April 23, 2013. The following matters were discussed and voted on.

The Irrigation Contract with Greenlawn for one-year was reviewed and unanimously approved by the Board.

Alteration Modification:

The Alteration Modification from Ms. Chu-Meyers (44622 BCN) for an awning over the deck was reviewed and unanimously approved. The awning will be provided by Marygrove Awning. After the installation is completed, it will be checked by one of the Co-Chairs of the Architectural and Maintenance Committee.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Zaddach Villas Secretary